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Dear Chair Lee and Members:
SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VACANCY

In accordance with Maui County Code, Section 2.41.040, I would like to
inform you of the following vacancy:

Cost of Government Commission, due to the resignation of Barbara
Mattson.

I have attached a copy of her resignation letter.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact Community
Liaison Gladys Baisa at 270-8211 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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MICHAEL P. VICTORINO
Mayor
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Dear Mayor Victorino,
It is with regret that | am writing to inform you of my decision to resign my position as

commissioner on the Cost of Government Commission effective today, May 14, 2020 at
noon HST.

As the current pandemic situation begins to wane, and with my eventual return to work,
I will be unable to devote the time necessary to regularly attend COG meetings and be

a productive member of this important commission.

It has been a pleasure being on the Cost of Government Commission. The commission
is providing a valuable service to the county and its residents with its investigations into

cost savings measures.

I want to thank you, Mayor Victorino, and also former Mayor Arakawa, for appointing me
to this important commission and all the support you and your office have provided to
me during my time as a commissioner. | would also like to thank all the current and
former commission members, Chair Michael Williams, the Office of Economic
Development, the County Auditors office, Corporate Counsel, and Tech Writer Shelley
Pellegrino for their insight and assistance during my tenure on the commission. Their
support was and continues to be paramount to all commission members in completing

the commissions mission.

| believe all information | gathered during my investigation into the Maui Visitors Bureau
is cited in my report and / or readily available via Ms Pellegrino, the Office of the County

Auditor, and the Office of Economic Development. Should you require further
assistance please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best Regards,
Barbara Mattson
808-276-7877

Please accept this as my electronic signature.
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